
 

 
Hello First Graders and families! 
 
     My name is Mrs. Paula Babel and I will be your first grade teacher! I am 
so excited to meet all of you and look forward to learning together this 
school year! I have been an educator for 25 years and have so much to 
teach you. We will learn from each other as a community of respect, 
kindness, and cooperation.  
 
     I am a native of New Hampshire and love this state! My husband and I 
have two married, adult children named Corinne and Seth. I have a 
beautiful granddaughter named Amaya, who lives in Germany. We have 
three pets, Rem and Kali the cats and Winni the Golden Retriever whom 
we love so much. 
 
     I love to travel, garden, kayak and eat ice cream. I cannot wait to meet 
you and hear all about YOU! 
 
 
Love, Mrs. Babel 
 

 
 

 


